
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 11, 1997 

 

BY FEDERAL EXPRESS 

 

Dr. James B. Rhoads 

3613 East Illinois Lane 

Bellingham, Washington 98226 

 

Re: Telephone Interview, March 10, 1997 

 

Dear Dr. Rhoads: 

 

I am writing on behalf of the ARRB to thank you for taking the time to speak with Douglas Horne 

and me on Monday, March 10.  Your recollections concerning the transfer and inventory of materials 

from the autopsy of President Kennedy will clarify and inform the public’s understanding of these 

events.  An audio cassette of our interview is enclosed. 

 

I will certainly pass on your personal regards to the members of the Review Board. 

 

Thank you once again. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Philip D. Golrick 

Chief Analyst 

 

Enclosure 


